
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEMBERS 

Ms. Cynthia Jenkins-Board Chair 

Mr. Darrius Brown-Board Vice Chair 

Ms. Kesha Nelson-Board member 

Ms. Thereatha Redding-Board Member 

Mr. Austin Taylor-Board Member 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

                                                                                                                                                                                                              Superintendent   

                                                                                                                                                                                                     Dr. Michael H. Robinson   

                       

    News Advisory                                                                                                                           15582 GA Highway 27, Lumpkin, GA 31815   PH: 229-838-4374  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:                                                                                                                          

 

August 30, 2022 

 

Stewart County School District Early Release Day and  

School Closure for Labor Day 

 

LUMPKIN, GA- Friday, September 2, 2022, is an Early Release Day for the Stewart County 

School District. Scholars must be picked up or on the bus based on the following dismissal times: 

Stewart County Elementary School - 11:30 AM 

Stewart County Middle School - 11:40 AM 

Stewart County High School - 11:45 AM 

 

Additionally, during Labor Day, Stewart County School District Central Office and Schools will 

be closed on Monday, September 5, 2022. The schools and district office will reopen on Tuesday, 

September 6, 2022, on our regular school day schedule. 

 

Don't hesitate to contact the school with questions or concerns. 

 

 

 

 

 

About Stewart County School District- 

Stewart County School District is an equal opportunity employer committed to inclusion and 
diversity. We take affirmative action to ensure equal opportunity for all applicants, regardless of 
race, color, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, national origin, disability, Veteran 
status, or other legally protected characteristics. 


